
WLLID Trustees Annual Report 
 

The following is a brief summary of the activities of the WLLID Board of Trustees for the year 
2014/15.   
 
Following the AGM on April 28 and the election of the new Board one of the first items was to 
closely monitor the lake in anticipation of another high water year.  A sandbag station was 
established at the hall in the event that the concerns of the previous two years were repeated 
in 2014.  In the event that extensive water testing was required, an agreement with Interior 
Health was reached which saw them provide sample containers, shipping and laboratory costs 
involved. 
 
The dike, damaged in 2013 was repaired.  Disaster funding Assistance was applied for and 
received.   
 
Regular testing of the lake at several sites from July until November showed that the clarity and 
oxygen level readings indicated a healthy lake.  
 
Hanson Channel was restored by clearing the channel west of the CP rail bed of brush and 
debris.   
 
The tax roll was updated, with refunds going back to those erroneously included and the 
inclusion of those previously missed. 
 
A large weed growth was reported in September.  The growth was identified as Native Milfoil, 
not Eurasian Milfoil which is very invasive.  It will continue to be monitored this summer to see 
of further action is warranted. 
 
Trustees met with Cameron Pond residents to discuss concerns about water quality.   
 
The knapweed infestation at the dike was partially addressed by pulling a large quantity of the 
plant.  More work will be required to keep it under control.  
 
Applications for the position of non-resident liaison were invited.  The deadline for applications 
has been extended. 
 
A water testing unit was purchased to replace one previously on loan from the BC Lake 
Stewardship Society. 
 
Trustees estimated the time spent on WLLID business between June 2014 and March 2015 to 
be approximately 440 hours. 


